Gallacher, Kirsten CD

From: Gallacher, Kirsten CD

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 10:52 AM

Cc: 2A All CD People

Subject: Extensions of Time for Tolled Permits - Clarification

Dear Design Professionals,
Please see the below clarification:

The emergency ordinance which tolled permit deadlines was last extended on 3/25 and had a grace period of 60 days.
The permit timelines that were halted will begin again on 5/25, but it does not mean that the permits will automatically
expire at that time. Please submit extensions of time for your affected permits. If you have any questions, please contact
us.

Thank you,

AMBER DOBSON

CITY OF LAGUNA BEACH

Planning Manager

Community Development Depf.

505 Forest Avenue

Laguna Beach, CA 92651

p. 949.497.0362 | e. adobson@lagunabeachcity.net

Click here to view your Zoning Plan Check status, assigned planner, and book meetings.




